
3/13/2018 

 

 

To Whom it may concern:       

 

It gives me great pleasure to write this recommendation on behalf of Hollandsworth Construction. 

I have been using Hollandsworth Construction for projects ranging from under two thousand square feet up to 

twenty-five thousand square feet for over 3 years now.  

Every project has been completed within or ahead of schedule and within budget. 

One of the things that I appreciate is the team Ryan has assembled is very knowledgeable and will work 

flexible hours to avoid disruption to the employee base. 

Please feel free to reach out to me if you would like to discuss some of the projects Hollandsworth has 

completed for me or would like to take a tour of my site to review the workmanship. 

 

Sincerely: 

 

John Aquilino 

Senior Real-Estate and Workplace Manager. 

VMware Inc. 

 


